Bellcore North American Numbering Plan
R Planning Letter

Number.  PL-NANP-090
Date: September 17, 1997

From: J. N. Deak - NANP Administration
732-699-6612, jdeak @ notes.cc.belicore.com

Subject:  Extension of Permissive Dialing Period for NPA 876 (Jamaica)

We have been advised by Telecommunications of Jamaica Limited, the numbering administrator for Jamaica,
that to allow for as smooth a transition as_possible to the new 876 NPA in Jamaica, the permissive dialing
period has been extended to April 30, 1998. The original permissive period was previously scheduled to end
on November 1, 1997 as announced in Bellcore Planning Letter PL-NANP-014. All other details of the
introduction of the new 876 NPA remain unchanged.

Questions concerning the introduction of the 876 NPA in Jamaica may be directed to Mr. Livingstone Chatto,
Network Planning Manager, Telecommunications of Jamaica Limited, at 876-936-9201.

Questions concemning the contents of this letter may be referred to Jim Deak, Bellcore, at 732-699-6612.

. N. Deak
North American Numbering Plan Administration



